
Ballineaspaig Parish Bulletin 

Parish Office: (021) 4344452 

Parish E-Mail:  holyspiritparishcork@gmail.com 

Parish Web Site:  www.dennehyscrossparish.ie 

Parish APP:  Dennehy’s Cross Church—Google 

and Apple. 

Parish Facebook Page: Dennehy’s Cross Cork 

Bulletin 5th January, 2025 

2nd Sunday after Christmas 

Mass Times: 

Saturday Vigil:  6.15pm : Sunday:  9.00am & 11.00am  Weekdays: Mon- Fri. 9.30    

Saturdays:    10.00am       Holydays:  As Announced 

CONTACT  DETAILS: 

Fr. Donal Cotter:  (021) 4347815           Fr. Tom Clancy:  (021) 4347616 

Parish Office:  (021) 4344452                    Emergency No:  (087) 2519940 

Offertory:  29/12/24 -  €1881 

Shrines:     29/12/24 -   €830 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK  -  4th to the 11th January, 2025 

Saturday, 4th January  -   6.15pm  - (1) Donal McCarthy  (2) Matt & Maeve Murphy 

                                                                  (3) Liam Fitzgerald 

Sunday, 5th January     -    9.00am   -   Patrick Cotter 

                                             11.00am   - (1) Phyl, Bill & Ted Moriarty (2)Dermot Murphy 

Monday, 6th January (Epiphany)   -   9.30am  - Noreen Sheehan 

                                                                 11.00am  -  Special Intention 

Tuesday, 7th January         -    9.30am    -  Tess O’Sullivan 

Wednesday, 8th January    -  9.30am    -   Agnes Walsh 

Thursday, 9th January        -   9.30am    -   Jim Prendergast 

Friday, 10th January           -    9.30am    -   Mary Ann McCarthy 

PARISH BULLETIN   The Parish Bulletin is available weekly on the Parish Website: or 

can be  e-mailed by forwarding  your e-mail address to the Parish  Office.  

Spes non confundit 

“Hope does not disappoint” (Rm5:5) 

Certain that the Jubilee Year will be for the entire Church a lively experience of grace and hope, I 
hereby decree that the Holy Door of the Basilica of Saint Peter in the Vatican will be opened on 
the 24th December, 2024, thus inaugurating the Ordinary Jubilee.  On the following Sunday, 29th 
December, 2024, I will open the Holy Door of my Cathedral, Saint John Lateran, which on the 9th 
November this year will celebrate the 1,7000th anniversary of its dedication. Then on January, 
1st, 2025, the Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God, the Holy Door of the Papal Basilica of Saint 
Mary Major will be opened.  Finally, Sunday 5th January, 2025, will mark the opening of the Holy 
Door of the Papal Basilica of Saint Paul Outside the Walls.  These last three Holy Doors will be 
closed on Sunday, 28th December, 2025. 

I further decree that on Sunday, 29th December, 2024, in every Cathedral and co-Cathedral,     
Diocesan Bishops are to celebrate Holy Mass  as the solemn opening of the Jubilee Year, using the 
ritual indications that will be provided for that occasion.  For celebrations in co-Cathedrals, the 
Bishop’s place can be taken by a suitably designated delegate.  A pilgrimage that sets out from a 
church chosen for the collectio  and then proceeds to the Cathedral can serve to symbolise the 
journey of hope that, illumined by the Word of God, unites all the faithful.  In the course of this 
pilgrimage, passages from the present Document can be read, along with the announcement of 
the Jubilee Indulgence to be gained in accordance with the prescriptions found in the ritual        
indications mentioned above.  The Holy Year will conclude in the particular Churches on Sunday, 
28th December, 2025; in the course of the year, every effort should be made to enable the People 
of God to participate fully in its proclamation of hope in God’s grace and in the signs that attest to 
its efficacy. 

The Ordinary Jubilee will conclude with the closing of the Holy Door in the Papal Basilica of Saint 
Peter in the Vatican on the 6th January, 2026, the Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord.  During 
the Holy Year, may the light of Christian hope illumine every man and woman, as a message of 
God’s love addressed to all!  And may the church bear faithful witness to this message in every 
part of the world. 

     Pope Francis, Spes non confundit. 

          Fr. Donal Cotter 

PARISH NOTICES 

Tuesday Evening Social Gathering :  Next meeting in Parish Conference room on Tuesday, 
14th January at 7.00pm 

Circle of Prayer for Vocations:   Next meeting in the Parish Conference room on Saturday, 
18th January at 2.00pm 

Parish App:   Check for the Book of Ecclesiasticus 

Vincent de Paul collection at all Masses this weekend :  4th/5th January, 

          2025 


